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Dear parent/carer 
 
Field Studies – Year 13 
 
Year 13 geography students can conduct the field studies component of their geography A 
Level at a location of their choice on Friday 28 March 2025 and therefore are not required to 
attend school on this day. Please note that students will work independently, without the 
supervision of a staff member.  
 
Please provide consent for this on the Arbor Parent Portal.  
 
By consenting to this trip on the Arbor Parent Portal, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 

 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
E Bowers  
Curriculum Leader - Geography  


